
Winter Sports Sign up day this Friday 6th March 

To new parents at Greytown School,   

This Friday your child will be given information regarding sports and activities that are available in 
Greytown over the winter season.  This is a seasonal event that Greytown School hosts to encourage 
participation & fun in team sports. Our winter sports clubs will be collecting names of children 
interested in playing in a team and may also provide information sheets/registration forms that will 
come home with your child.  Just to avoid extra work for the clubs could you have a chat to your 
children to explain that it’s impossible for parents to help you play every sport all in the same 
season. Extra sheets will be held in the school office if you miss out.  The Greytown Sport & Leisure 
Society is very grateful for Greytown Schools’ continued support of this event. 

Thanks, Jackie Gray 

         


